
1/8/2017 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

This certifies that Hadil Alahdal attended the Keystone Symposia meeting on
Neurogenesis during Development and in the Adult Brain held 1/8/2017 - 1/12/2017
at Resort at Squaw Creek. 

Hadil Alahdal also presented a poster titled "Investigating the role of the microRNA
miR-21 in Hippocampal Adult Neurogenesis " during the meeting. 

Sincerely, 

 

Linda Hrycaj 
Senior Director, Strategic Planning 
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